
22 May2023 

Senator Paul Scarr 
Senator for Queensland 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 

Dear Senator Scarr 

Australian Government 

Attorney-General's Department 

Secretary 

Thank you for your letter of 16 May 2023 on behalf of Opposition senators requesting information 
ahead of the Attorney-General's Department's appearance at the 2023-24 Senate Budget Estimates 
hearings, taking place from 23 to 25 May 2023. 

Consistent with Senate standing orders, I will ensure the relevant witnesses are available to answer 
Senators' questions on the expenditure and policies of the Attorney-GeneraPs portfolio. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Jones PSM 
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